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June 12, 2023 

 

The Honorable City Council 

Malden City Hall 

215 Pleasant Street 

Malden, MA 02148 

 

Dear Members of the Council: 

 

Pursuant to Title 2, Chapter 16, Section 070 of the Code of the City of Malden, I hereby appoint 

Lisa Kipnis Shwartz, 60 Harvard Street, Malden, Massachusetts, as a resident member to the 

Council on Aging, said term to commence upon her confirmation by the City Council, and to 

expire June 12, 2025. 

 

Lisa, who has worked for many years as a dental hygienist has much experience working with 

the elderly population and has a desire to work to identify ways in which to improve the lives of 

the aging population. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

GARY CHRISTENSON 

Mayor 

 

cc: Lisa Kipnis Shwartz 

Mikeneil Paul, Senior Center Coordinator 

 Anthony Chiccuarelli, Human Resources Director 
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